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| urge you to vote NO on 3076

This bill has less to do with gun violence and more to do with wasting the tax payers
money on another government committee and putting legal gun dealerships out of
business. Along with restricting the 2nd amendment rights of the citizens of Oregon.
We currently have laws which if enforced would lower the amount of gun violence in
this state.

Again | urge you to OPPOSE this bill
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